Benson, Amy V - APHIS

From: _@ored.rutgers.edu >

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 1:08 PM

To: APHIS-AnimalCare

Cc: Gowins, Jessica - APHIS; [ NSNS
las.rutgers.edu)

Subject: USDA registration site renewal

Categories: Correspondences

Dear USDA — | am contacting you as a representative of Rutgers University in order to request renewal applications for
USDA research units 22-R-0025 and 22-R-0157; both registrations expire in November of this year.

We are interested in combining the two units listed above into a single unit. Do you suggest submitting this proposed
combined application in lieu of renewing the two separate units, or renewing the two units first then applying to
combine? We are unsure how long (and if) the proposed combined application will take to process and don’t want the
two individual registrations to expire in the interim. Any guidance you can provide is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Cell Biology and Neuroscience
Rutgers, The State University of New Jersey

Telephone: [NEHNENGIE)

Fax: 732-235-5568

Email- NI O uteers edu

Please note — For internal Rutgers issues CMR will only send notifications through Rutgers email accounts. If lab
personnel are not using Rutgers email addresses, they will not receive these notifications. Please ensure all lab staff are
using Rutgers email accounts.
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